
 

 
  

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 16th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 

 
We’ve reached the end of another school year!  It would always be expected of me to talk about 
what an achievement this has been, but the past year has provided some remarkable challenges 
which puts other year-ends into context.  We have worked hard to provide a safe environment for 
everyone, but a fair slice of good fortune has played its hand in this and we are thankful that our 
school community has been spared the worst excesses of the pandemic to date.  I know some 
other local schools have faced particular adversity in dealing with isolations, closures and severe 
illnesses: we spare a thought for those who have been affected.   
 
Moving forwards with positivity about the sunny days ahead: on behalf of all the staff and 
governors at school, I wish you a happy and healthy summer break and look forward to returning 
on September 2nd with the high quality learning opportunities you’ve come to expect of us.   
 
Newsletter 
Please find a copy of the school newsletter, ‘The Crosby Chronicle’, which has been written 
entirely by the children in class 2.  I’d like to say a big thankyou to Danny for editing this edition. 
 
Spider Plants 
We’re grateful to Howard Brass for providing a donation of a spider plant for every family.  We 
hope the children will enjoy the responsibility of looking after them and think they’d make a nice 
bedroom addition. 
 
Thank you 
The staff of the school would like to thank the parents for all their amazing support during this 
difficult year.  We would also like to say a big thank you for all your kind cards and gifts. 
 
 



     

 

          
 

  

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 2nd September 2021 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Ball Games                  Thursday – High Seas Adventure 
  
Tuesday –     Acrobatics                 Friday – Badminton/Tennis 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Razzmatazz 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


